
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: International City/County Management Association (ICMA) 25th Anniversary 

Recognition 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, November 12, 2024           Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
The Florida City/County Management Association has a program called Professional Management 

Matters (PMM).  PMM is a program that highlights the benefits of the Council/Commission-Manager 

form of government and showcases the example of collaboration between professional managers and 

elected officials.  In doing so, the FCCMA presents to the governing body a certificate recognizing the 

anniversary of the ICMA recognition of the Council/Commission-Manager form of government within 

the community. 

In 1999 the ICMA recognized the City of Chipley as a Council/Commission-Manager form of 

government.  To honor this 25th Anniversary, Mr. Mark Ryan, representing the FCCMA Board of 

Directors will make a presentation to the Mayor and City Council Members, and the City Administrator, 

on this milestone achievement. 

  

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

 


